
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Dasos One application for WPP
1 message

logistics@dasos-one.com <logistics@dasos-one.com> Tue, Nov 16, 2021 at 8:38 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph, Eldie Quilloy <ilquilloy@yahoo.com>, Luimyla Valente-Peña <luimylavalentepena@gmail.com>,
penropalawan@denr.gov.ph, cenrobrookespoint@denr.gov.ph

Dear Sir

 

We were officially endorsed to you by Mr. Eldie Quiloy and Ms. Lala of FMB-DENR to coordinate the release of our long-pending
application for WPP. We were advised that as of 5 November, your good office has already received the latest set of compliance
documents as endorsed by CENRO-Brooke’s Point and PENRO-Palawan. May we know the latest status. Likewise, and in the
absence of the WPP, may we follow-up our request for a provisional WPP? As we have time and again reiterated the importance
of this document in pursuance to our business objective which unfortunately has already experienced unnecessary delay in our
start-up operations.

 

Your prompt reply on this matter will be highly appreciated.   

 

Kind regards,

 

Pierre R. Ordoňa

Chief Finance Officer

 

Dasos-One Plantations, Inc.

Lot 32 Block c Subic Commercial and Light Industrial Park

Subic Bay Freeport Zone

Contact No. 09190648469 / 047-252-6005

Website: dasos-one.com

 

http://dasos-one.com/

